From: Tandra Forster

To Gabrielle Esplin; June Graves

Subject: RE: council funding for the Priory

Sent: 25 November 2011 15:36

Hi Gabrielle,

Just to be clear does this mean that an ID is not possible?

The report did go to Exec and the cost sharing matrix was agreed. I would have to ask someone to check the exec minutes as I don't get them automatically.

Thanks for your help with this.

Tandra

From: Gabrielle Esplin

Sent: 25 November 2011 15:32

To: Tandra Forster

Subject: Council Funding for the Priory

I have had a brief chat with Andy Walker about the issues we discussed this morning. He is of the opinion that this would need exeutive approval to be added into the current year programme - we can discuss with Keith on Tuesday whether it would be appropriate/possible to take it in December. I have also just noticed that the management board minute you sent me also said it was going on to Exec in Feb 2010. Do you know whether the scheme was taken to that meeting and if so what was agreed?

Gabrielle Esplin

Finance Manager - Capital, Treasury and VAT

Extension 2836

⊠ Gesplin@westberks.gov.uk

